
 

 

 

 

                    

      January 13, 2020  

Dear  Parents, 

 
On behalf of the Branchburg Police Department you are cordially 
invited to attend our D.A.R.E. Graduation Ceremonies to be held 
on, February 25, 2020.  
 
This year marks our 30th. year of instruction in the 5th grade 
curriculum.  Over 5,500 Branchburg students have become 
D.A.R.E. graduates over the past 30 years. 
 
The Graduation Ceremonies will begin at 9 a.m. in the gym at 
Stony Brook  School.   
 
The D.A.R.E. graduates are looking forward to the event, and we 
hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 Officer Kate Proscia 
      Officer Jonathon Elbert 

Officer Michael  Decandia 
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